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I strongly oppose house bill 3076.  

FFL's already have to be federally approved and licensed through the ATF. This is 

just another way of limiting the gun rights of law-abiding citizens and will put small 

businesses out of business due to the additional, and unnecessary, regulatory 

burdens. This bill does nothing to address the crime in our state. 


